COLLEGE ASSOCIATION MINUTES

October 17, 2012

Present:

Tatyana Gleyzer, Robbie Hassel, Hui Ting Jiang, Christopher Lai, Ben Joson, Victoria Mead,

Michael Schliefer, Clay Williams, Teneia Wooten

Guests:

Eunice Lewis-Broome (Chair, non-voting member)

Nicole Hector -Hutchinson (non-voting representative of the College Association office)

Sharmeen Ahmed (non-voting member)

Written Proxy:

Robbie Hassel for Clay Williams Ben Joson for Christopher Lai

1. Approval of Minutes

	October 3, 2012		Unanimously Approved	
2.	Budgets			
	EARMARK			
	GSA- Departmental	\$8,800.00	Unanimously Approved	
	GSA- Lounge	\$7,000.00	Unanimously Approved	
	GSA- Special Projects	\$14,000.00	Unanimously Approved	
	GSA- School of Social Work	\$9,001.00	Unanimously Approved	
	USG Clubs	\$60,605.50	Unanimously Approved	
	GSA Clubs			
	GSA- Anti Racist Collective at Hunter	\$5,000.00	Unanimously Approved	*1
	GSA- NSSLHA	\$1,800.00	Unanimously Approved	
	GSO- HBSN	\$4,365.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Publications	•		
	Nursing Students Press	\$20,530.88	Unanimously Approved	*2
	USG Clubs			
	ACES	\$1,400.00	Tabled	*3
	Biology Club	\$2,000.00	Unanimously Approved	-
	Dumbledore's Army	\$1,600.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Hunter Student Nurses Association	\$3,260.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Zeta Phi Alpha	\$1,500.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Late Submissions			
	Alpha Phi Omega	\$5,000.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Economics Club	\$2,500.00	Unanimously Approved	
	Graduate Anthropology Club	\$4,963.00	Removed from Budget Submission	
	Intervarsity Christian Fellowship	\$4,995.00	Unanimously Approved	

Notes:

- 1. The budgeted amount will remain as is. The cost per student will be removed from the budget and all future budgets. This will allow students to have their budgets approved within an estimated range.
- 2. Students elected to attend the annual conference are members of the executive board. The selection process will be revisited so all members have an equal opportunity to be selected to attend the meeting.
- 3. ACES- tabled until confirmation is received by Terry Wansart, Director of Athletics & Recreation, to utilize the school gym unsupervised by staff.

Submitted by,

Sharmeen Ahmed